
 

 

 
 

One-Year Introductory Program  
in Relational Studies  

To be held virtually in 2022-2023 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are offering two competitive scholarships 
for BIPOC applicants as part of an effort to facilitate a racially inclusive and 
culturally rich learning environment. For more information, visit our website 
at www.mitchellrelationalcenter.org. 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
Date: Tuesday, April 19, 2022, 
Time: 8 - 9pm EST via Zoom 

 
The One Year Introductory Program in Relational Studies is a two-semester theoretical and 
clinical program for post-graduate mental health professionals, taught by many of the founding 
and leading voices in Relational Psychoanalysis. Relational Psychoanalysis emerged as a 
confluence of object relational, interpersonal, and self-psychological perspectives, along with 
feminist and queer theory, critical race theory, and postmodern philosophy. In the One Year 
Program, we explore this wide breadth of ideas with many of the original relational theorists, 
including Jessica Benjamin, Tony Bass, Jody Davies, Adrienne Harris, Margaret Black Mitchell, 
Ken Corbett, and Joyce Slochower. Relational theory and clinical practice continue to evolve in 
vital ways, interrogating issues of race, class, community and intersectionality, taught by senior 
faculty including Michelle Stephens, Melanie Suchet, Kirkland Vaughans, Stephen Hartman, 
Annie Lee Jones and Rossanna Echegoyén.  
 
The program is for students who want a comprehensive introduction to Relational 
Psychoanalysis or may be considering future psychoanalytic training. The program is open to 
licensed and license-eligible mental health professionals. Classes will meet via zoom at 7:00-
9:15p EST on Thursday evenings from September, 2022, through May, 2023.  
 
A letter of completion/CE certificate will be awarded upon successful participation in the 
program. Tuition for the academic year is $2600. 

 

This Open House will be a small group meeting with  
Lauren Levine, Ph.D. and Anita Herron, Ph.D., Co-Directors  

 
RSVP to Lauren Levine at lauren.levine8@gmail.com and Anita Herron at anitaherron@gmail.com.  

We will send the zoom link for the Open House earlier that evening. 

The Stephen Mitchell Relational Study Center, LLC is recognized by the New York State Education Department's State Board 
for Social Work as an approved provider of continuing education for licensed social workers #SW-0261. | The Stephen 
Mitchell Relational Study Center, LLC is recognized by the New York State Education Department's State Board for Mental 
Health Practitioners as an approved provider of continuing education for licensed psychoanalysts #P-0055. | The Stephen 
Mitchell Relational Study Center, LLC is recognized by the New York State Education Department's State Board for 
Psychology as an approved provider of continuing education for licensed psychologists #P-0152. Full attendance is required 
for CE credit. Certificates will be sent by email within two weeks of the conclusion of the seminar. For all other 
professions/states, we are able to provide a certificate of completion. 

Co-Directors Intro Program 
Anita Herron, Ph.D. and Lauren Levine, Ph.D. 

 
Board of Directors 

Anthony Bass, PhD, Jessica Benjamin, PhD, Jody Davies, PhD, Margaret Black Mitchell, PhD 


